
 

We currently arrange unwanted clothing collections to help raise money for the school. Please click 

on the link below for information about the scheme we use: 

https://bag2school.com/ 

Information about the collections is posted on our Facebook page, sent out by text and the bags to 

place items in (with instructions) are sent out in each child’s bookbag. 

https://bag2school.com/

